
December 2023 

    PARENT  

   NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Message 
 

Meadow Lane Families, 
 
 

  December is a special and exciting time at 
Meadow Lane! The songs, crafts and special activi-
ties planned for December make the school come 
alive.  
 

 Last month we hosted the first trimester 
awards assembly.  Students were recognized for 
their outstanding work in English Language Arts, 
Math and character. The top students were cele-
brated in every class. Finally, we acknowledged the 
students who had perfect or most-improved at-
tendance. We are so proud of all of our students at 
Meadow Lane and I am really looking forward to 
what they can achieve in our second trimester.  
 

 I am challenging students to make every day 
count this month. We are providing a little "extra" 
incentives for this month. At Meadow Lane we are 
looking for students who can model our school 
wide expectations: 

 Be Responsible 
 Be Respectful and Kind 
 Be Ready to Learn 
 Be Safe 

 

 Students who are caught being good, will 
earn Golden Tickets and become eligible for raffle 
drawings this month. Thank you for partnering 
with us to encourage good choices at home and 
school. 
 

 Finally, we are nearing the end of our con-
struction project, and we are looking forward to 
sharing our new facility with staff, students and 
families very soon! Please keep an eye out for im-
portant updates in the coming weeks! 
 

 Have a great  month and a wonderful holi-
day season. As always, please reach out if you have 
questions or concerns. 
 

Kindly, 
 

Karen Maki, Principal 
 

School Information 
 

Begins at 8:00 am  
Dismissal: TK/K at 1:45 pm, Minimum at 12:45 pm 
Dismissal: 1st-5th at 2:00 pm, Minimum at 1:00 pm 
 

School Holidays & Breaks 
 

12/22-1/8   Winter Break 

1/15              Martin Luther King Holiday 

2/19-23        February Break 
 

Please Arrive on Time to School 

If your student arrives after 8:00 am, please have 
them check in at the office for a pass to class. The 
office is able to then mark them present and  avoids 
autodialer calls stating your student is absent.  
Thank you for your cooperation, it is important to 
have accurate attendance for student safety.  If your 
child is going to be absent please call the school 
office at (530) 378-7030.   
 

 

12/5        Parent Booster Meeting 6:00pm 

12/15     Welcome to Whoville Event 6-8pm 

12/18-21    Holiday Spirit Week                 
    Dress Up Days 
 

12/18     TK-2nd grades Christmas Concert 

12/21     Minimum Day Out at 1:00 pm 

12/22     Winter Break Begins NO SCHOOL 

1/9/2024  RETURN TO SCHOOL, Tuesday 

1/15     Martin Luther King Holiday   

                 NO SCHOOL   



DECEMBER SCHOOL NEWS 
Holiday Theme Week 

We have a fun week planned beginning Monday,  

December 18th through Thursday, De-

cember 21st.  Please take a peek at the 

flyer to see our scheduled dress up 

days. Start planning your outfits now!  

Students and staff love to participate 

and we can’t wait to see everyone’s 

creativity. 

 

Welcome to Whoville Winter Event 

The Parent Booster Club has planned a wonderful 

event for Meadow Lane on Friday, December 15th.  

Bring the family and travel through classrooms to 

use the photo booth and take a selfie with the 

Grinch, make crafts, play games and enjoy the pizza 

dinner.  Tickets are only $5 per person for the 

event.  PRESALE TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE NOW. 

Please see the enclosed flyer for more information, 

complete and tear the bottom off to order event 

tickets and return to the office.  The event will ac-

cept CASH or CHECKS only for payment for event 

and raffle tickets 
 

Holiday Basket Raffle 

The Parent Booster Club is hosting a 

raffle at our Welcome to Whoville 

event.  Don’t forget to come and see 

our Amazing Raffle Baskets that classes have creat-

ed in room #4.  You can purchase tickets at the 

event , 2 tickets for $1.00,  and choose which basket 

drawings you’d like to enter.  Drawing starts at 

7:15 PM so visit room #4 early to enter your tick-

ets.  You do not need to remain present to win. 
 

Catalog Fundraiser A Great Success 

Thank you to all that participated in our Holiday 

Catalog Fundraiser, you raised $2,500.  Wow! The 

school and students received delivery of the orders 

just before Thanksgiving break.  

 

Every Penny Counts! 

The Penny Drive raised a total of  $752 for  

the Memorial Fund.  The classrooms who 

won the popcorn party were Miss Peery,  Ms. Kirk, 

and Mrs. Woolery, each raised approximately $100. 

Thank you to all who were able to donate spare 

change and raised even more money this year.  
 

District Reading Challenge 

Reading is SNOW much fun! Students are able to 

take Accelerated Reader  (AR) Quizzes during the 

Winter Break, December 22nd-January 10th.  Tests 

are available Monday – Friday, 8:30-2:30.  Students 

are challenged to achieve their Trimester Reading 

Goal by January 10th. Please see enclosed flyer and 

the 3 Options listed to meet the challenge. 
 

Christmas Concert TK-2nd Grades 

Families are invited to a Christmas concert on Mon-

day, December 18th..  Come watch your child sing  

fun holiday songs. Don’t forget to bring your camer-

as to capture all the fun! The concert will be at the 

Anderson Middle School Big Gym.  Parking is lim-

ited, please plan accordingly. See enclosed flyer for 

additional details: 
 

 TK/Kindergarten concert is at  9:30 AM 

 1st Grade concert is at 10:15 AM 

 2nd Grade concert is at 11:00 AM 
  

Kindness Tuesday &  Spirit Fridays 

Join us every Tuesday in wearing a shirt with a pos-

itive message to promote kindness all over our 

campus! Staff and students are encouraged to wear 

kindness shirts and to practice positivity through-

out our school. 
 

Show your school spirit every Friday!                    

Wear your Meadow Lane Eagles   

t-shirts or school colors with pride.                          

Let’s turn the whole school blue                                 

and white. 
 



DECEMBER SCHOOL NEWS  

November’s  
TEAMWORK 

Character Award Recipients 

Monthly Character Trait 

This month’s trait is “RESPONSIBILITY”.   This 

month we’re challenging students to reflect on 

their experiences and take responsibility for how 

they choose to learn and grow from these experi-

ences . See more information on the attached Fam-

ily Newsletter from Capturing Kids Hearts. The 3 

steps include activities to help families celebrate 

their accomplishments, identify new areas to im-

prove,  and consider new ways to serve others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

District Reading Challenge 

Listed below are 3 options for reading to help 

your student meet the challenge. 

1. Destiny Discover:  Students can log into 

Meadow Library from their classlink page and 

hold books.  Books are picked up from a con-

venient location. 

2. Get Epic! Digital reading of leveled books are 

provided here.  Students are enrolled in their 

teacher’s digital classroom and are provided a 

classroom code.  Ask your child’s teacher for 

details 

3. SORA:  Students are members of NorthNet 

Library system, because they are enrolled in 

our school district.  Access is available on the 

classlink page for students.  Login is automatic.  

Please add the NorthNet Library to your librar-

ies access to thousands of eBooks to  read!  

Mrs. Saltsman, our Library Clerk is available if 

you need help. 

Join the Parent Booster Club 

Please mark your calendar. They meet the first 

Tuesday of every month at 6:00 pm in room #4.  

This month they are finalizing details for the 

“Welcome to Whoville” event to be held on Friday, 

December 15th.  Please join them  on Tuesday, De-

cember 5th. 

He’s Back! 

Eagles is Meadow Lane’s Elf.  He just arrived from 

the chilly North Pole.  He is here to create magic 

for our students.  They can look for him every day 

in a different location to see what shenanigans 

he’s up to. Watch Facebook for updates. 
 

  

 
 

Congratulations to the students listed below who 
were chosen to receive the November Character 

Award by their teachers. 

Aaliyah Smith-Mitchell 

Abigale Nelson 

Allison Aldridge 

Amina Latchford 

Aubrey Ruiz 

Ava Alvarez 

Brayden Greenfield  

Brenda Sarmiento-Carrasco 

Brody Reagers 

Brooklynn Smith 

Charlotte Donnelly 

Christian Dillhoff 

Conner Kester 

Dominik Ruiz 

Emilee Fuller 

Emmett Armstrong 

Gabriel Castro 

Grayson Jennings 

Justin Lycan 

Kaianna Haskins  

 

 

Kayla Preciado Espinoza 

Landen Sanchez 

Landon Bennett 

Layla Gallegos 

Lilyana Key Escobar 

Luke Peterson 

Lyric Garnes 

Maylin Drake 

Miles Mitchell 

Noah Tautala Mcgruder  

Penelope Herrera 

Reed Thomas 

Ruger Robinson 

Santiago De La Torre  

Sofia Boyd 

Stryker Garcia  

Sydney Alleson 

Thomas Jensen 

Vincent Sanchez  

Will Stevens 

 



PG&E has installed permanent  power to our new 

building. The fire alarm system has been relocated 

from the current office to our new building and all 

systems have been tested.  We are in the final stages 

and expect the new building to be completed soon. 

As final items are being completed in the new build-

ing we have been receiving deliveries.  Paper towel and soap dispensers, gar-

bage cans, floor mats, and a volleyball net & hardware have been installed so 

far.  In the next couple of weeks office furniture will begin to arrive, be assem-

bled and placed in the various offices and lobby areas. 

Contractors are busy completing items and creating a punch list of small items 

that need to be fixed or repaired as they  prepare to  turn the building over to 

Cascade Union Elementary School District.  We are hoping to have official cus-

tody of the building before the end of the year, so we are in countdown mode.  

Staff has also received training on operating the bleachers, all the basketball 

hoops, etc.   

Now the big push now is to have all the  technology  installed and functioning 

so the office and kitchen can move in.  The technology contractor will install 

internet, phone systems and a big screen in the gym for assemblies and meet-

ings.  Technology  work is starting soon.   The kitchen is still waiting for dry 

storage racks to be installed and to receive a health inspection required before 

it is food service ready.  

The sidewalk in front of our new building has been re-opened and some park-

ing spaces have also been made available.  Families and visitors now have use 

of the front half of the new parking lot and full use of the Balls Ferry sidewalk.  

We are still using our current office space that can only be accessed from the 

Bus Loading Zone side of campus.   

Watch for information on a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony in the new year.    

Meadow Lane Elementary School 

Construction Update 







 










